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Addendum to Facilities Naming Contract 

 
Detail:  The Barton Community College Board of Trustees approved the 
naming contract for the Kirkman weight room at the January 26, 2016 
Board meeting.  The Board approved the name of: 
 

Kip & Kelly Spray Family Strength Training Center 
 
The naming of the facility has been extended twice, and the current term is 
through 2037.  Kip and Kelly Spray have recently donated an additional 
$119,000 to the athletic department and would like to extend the term of 
the original contract by 10 years 2047. 
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